
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20530 

Address Reply to the 

Division Indicated 

and Refer to Initials and Number 2 3 FFr 7977 
PA/CRM 1991 

Mr. Harold Weisburg 
Route 12 - Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisburg: 

This will acknowledge your letter dated February 1, 1977 
concerning the requests by you and your wife for access to Criminal 
Division records pertaining to you and your wife. 

We have commenced processing your requests, and will advise 
you further upon completion of our searches. 

In accordance with your request, we have forwarded a copy of 
your February 1, 1977 letter to the Attorney General. A copy of our 
memorandum effecting that referral, is enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

RICHARD L. THORNBURGH 
Assistant Attorney General 

Criminal Division 

49110:116 

E. ROSS BUCKLEY 
Attorney in Charge 
FOI/Privacy Act Unit 



Richard L. Thornburgh, Assistant Attorney General 
Criminal Division 

Privacy Act Request - Harold Weisburg, PA 6190-3 

Griffin Bell 
Attorney General 

Harold Weisburg has asked that I furnish you a copy of his 

letter dated February 1,1977. A copy is attached. 


